
New project to look into the
fundamental rights situation of long-
term EU residents

The project will look into the fundamental rights situation of long-term
residents in the EU, including equal treatment and access to rights. FRA will
collect the data through online interviews with experts and online focus
groups and interviews with migrants who are long-term resident in the EU. The
meeting took place on 27 January. 
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